2017 Spring State Coordinator Report
By Gerri Settoon, LRA State Coordinator

A lot of kudos are due in this report to our LRA President and to four Local Reading Council Presidents.  LRA President, Rita Mulina, received word from the International Literacy Association that we had again achieved the Award of Excellence.  Congratulations, Rita, for this monumental achievement on behalf of LRA.
We are also honored that LRA received the Advocacy Award.  Kudos to Gerri Settoon’s outstanding Advocacy Committee.
Three local reading councils’ Presidents obtained ILA Honor Council status for their councils.  Congratulations to Kris Neyland, President of Washington Parish Reading Council, Dr. Elaine Foster, President of North Louisiana Reading Council, and to Susan Gardebled, President of Calcasieu Parish Reading Council, for their success in obtaining this recognition and honor for their councils.  The ILA Council Awards Recognition Program will be held on Friday, July 14th, from 4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. in the Orange County Convention Center, Room 109A.
Congratulations to Kellie Hodges, President, West Feliciana Reading Council, for being the first local reading council President to get in a 2017-2018 Officers Report for LRA! 

Your fellow LRA Members are excited about your awards and appreciate your achievements!  Thank you for your hard work on behalf of your local reading council and LRA!
As a reminder, the LRA Officers Report form is due to Gerri Settoon, LRA State Coordinator and to Rita Mulina, LRA President, by May 15, 2017.  The online completed International Literacy Association Officers Report is due by June 30.  Local Reading Council Presidents refer to e-mail dated 4/6/17 (@ 9:58 AM) for information on filing these forms.

Please mark your calendars for our upcoming July 28 -29, 2017 LRA Leadership Training and meeting at the Paragon Casino Hotel in Marksville.  New officers will be empowered to be more successful as a new leader and learn how to grow their council membership at this essential meeting.  We’ll be looking forward to seeing you there. 
